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Mr. William G. Counsil
Executive Vice President
Texas Utilities Generating Company
Skyway Tower
400 North Olive Street,l.. B. 91
Dallas, Texas 75201

Dear Mr. Counsil:

The purpose of this letter is to document the comments given orally to J.
Redding of your staff and to B. Garde and J. Ellis of CASE by C. Trammell
regarding several ISAPs contained in the CPRT Program Plan. The comments were
taken from a draft evaluation currently being finalized by the NRC staff
regarding the Program Plan. These ISAPs were explained to be candidates for
possible near-future Results Reports and comments were desired so that they
could possibly be addressed.

The ISAPs involved were:

I.a.4
I.a.5
I.b.3
II.b
III.d
VII.b.2

The comments are enclosed.

Vincent S. Noonan, Director
PWR Project Directorate #5
Division of PWR I.icensing-A
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